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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.		The	amount	I	am	receiving	now	is	disgraceful.		
The	idea	was	to	encourage	sustainable	power	and	we	are	now	being	punished	
for	doing	this.		The	solar	price	should	be		inline	with	the	price	of	wholesale	
electricity.		There	is	no	incentive	now	for	anyone	to	go	solar.	
	
Jennifer	Fava		
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